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Curriculum Letter for Summer 2 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We cannot quite believe that we are already in the final term of the year! This term will be packed full of fun whilst 
ensuring the Foxes are Year 1 ready. This half term we are taking a deep dive into our new topic ‘Fun at the 
seaside!’  We will be enriching our learning by embarking on a local ‘at the seaside’ day – more information to 
follow! 
 
Ways to support my child at home: 

 Practice recalling number bonds to 5 & 10 

 Enjoying your ‘Sharing book’ together – talk about the characters, the setting, predicting what will happen 
next. 

 
Additional information: 

  Please send children with a hat to leave at school as we go into the hot weather. On warm days, please 
apply sun cream before school.  

 PE will continue to be on a Thursday; Outdoor Learning continues on a Friday. 
 

CURRICULUM AREA Summer 2 

 Fun at the seaside! 

 Christian Value   Courage 

Class books ‘At the Beach’, ‘The Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch’, ‘The Sea Saw’, ‘Seaside poems’, ‘Seaside holidays 
then & now’, ‘What the Ladybird heard at the Seaside’ & ‘The Naughty Bus’ 

Literacy/ 
communication and 

language  

Little Wandle Phase 4 phonics 
Lists/tickets/postcards 

Story writing 
Memory games – ‘I packed my bag and in it I put…’ 

Ice cream shop role play 

Maths Securing number bonds to 5 & 10 
Introducing the ‘Rekenrek’ – counting system 

Spatial arrangements  
Sharing and grouping 

Understanding the 
World 

Weather 
Seaside past & present 

Comparing environments – Australia 
Beebots – create a seaside map 

R.E. (Glos) What places are special and why? 

Expressive Art and 
Design 

Music – Fun at the Seaside! – Seaside songs 
Artisit study – Lucy Cousins – ‘Hooray for fish!’ 

Design your own desert island 

P.E.  Tennis 
Road safety 

Handwriting practice  

Personal, social and 
emotional  

SCARF: Growing & Changing 

 
Thank you for your continued kindness and support. 
Best wishes, Mrs Everett and Miss Ind-Smith 
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